

Student Sustainability Council

Meeting Minutes October 17th, 2017

Members Present:

Name	P/A	Name	P/A	Name	P/A
Zoe Gabrielson	E	Rachel Cook	P	Claire Crosby	P
Nachie Braga	P	Sophie Beavin	E	Abby Shelton	E
Cassie Odom	P	Amanda Williams	E	William Varney	P
Zack Beavin	P	Julianna Dantzer	P	Maya Collins-Patterson	P
Braydi McPherson-Hathaway	E	Leslie Potts	E	Shane Tedder	E
Alan Xu	P	Mitch Mullins	P		
Rachel Kreppert	E	Jared Miniard	P		
Sarah Peter	P	Viktor Halmos	P		
Beungchan Lee	A	Ryan Lark	E		
Gabriel Smith	P	Maya Gershtenson	P		
Lauren Thomas	E	Sarah Dalton	A		

1) Beginning of Meeting

- a) [7:35] - Reading of the Preamble and Introductions

2) Proposal Presentations

- a) [7:38] - Proposal #1 (Campus Kitchen UK) Presentation Begins
- b) [7:49] - Proposal #1 Presentation Ends and Q&A Begins
- c) [7:52] - Proposal #1 Q&A Ends
- d) [7:53] - Proposal #2 (Students for Zero Waste) Presentation Begins

e) [7:55] - Proposal #2 Presentation Ends and Q&A Begins

f) [7:57] - Proposal #2 Q&A Ends

3) Proposal Discussions

a) [7:58] - Discussion of Proposal #1 (Campus Kitchen UK) Begins

i) Microprocessing is like organic canning canning

ii) Some debate on funding student interns

(1) We fund our own interns so it is ok

iii) Debate on social media boost

(1) They will need to promote new shifts for canning

b) [8:02] - Discussion of Proposal #1 Ends

c) [8:02] - Motion to vote on Proposal #1 (Motion by [Will], 2nd [Nachie])

VOTE RESULTS - PASSED - Yes [15] No [0]

d) [8:02] - Discussion of Proposal #2 (Students for Zero Waste) Begins

i) Is it ok to fund an opportunity exclusively for members of the SSC

ii) Is it worth the cost to fly across the country to get this information?

iii) There is some benefit for networking and startup

iv) Agreed that proposal should be treated as if they are not council members

e) [8:07] - Discussion of Proposal #2 Ends

f) [8:07] - Motion to vote on Proposal #2 (Motion by [Gabe], 2nd [Julianna])

VOTE RESULTS - PASSED - Yes [12] No [2] Abstain [1]

i) **Feedback:** Concern that the students would not be able to effectively bring back knowledge and experience back to UK's campus from the conference. Concern that

the students would graduate before being able to effectively implement the project and that there is no need to fly across the country to learn about this topic.

4) End of Meeting

- a) [8:08] - Outreach Committee Announcements
 - i) Cancelled, Sophie Absent
 - ii) Nachie said they will be tabling this weekend
- b) [8:10] - Development Committee Announcements
- c) [8:12] - MEETING ADJOURNED